
  
 

 

 
Guide to Appealing Air Permit 151715-Soto Ready Mix, Inc. 

Soto Ready Mix, Inc., has resubmitted for a air quality permit from the Texas Commission 
on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) to operate a concrete batch plant at 3411 De Soto 
Street, Houston TX. Soto Ready Mix, Inc., first permit (#149713) was denied due to 
incompliance with a permit standard.  

The new permit, #151715, if approved, will allow Soto Ready Mix, Inc., to operate the 
same type of facility at the same location as the previous application.  

TCEQ considers all public comments in developing a final decision on an application. The 
public is able to provide their comment regarding this proposed concrete batch plant four 
ways: 

 Attend the public hearing: 
o October 22, 2018 at 7 pm 

Ivy Court 
                                6684 Antoine 
                           Houston TX, 77091 

 Email the office of the Chief clerk 
o chiefclk@tceq.texas.gov 

 Send letter by mail 
o Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 

Office of the Chief Clerk 
MC-105, P.O Box 13087 
Austin, TX 78711-3087 
 

 Submit comments on TCEQ website 
o http://www14.tceq.texas.gov/epic/eComment/ 
o search by permit # 151715 

 
For any additional information or assistance, please contact Katelyn Caldwell, 
Legislative Director for the Office of State Representative Jarvis Johnson at 
Katelyn.Caldwell@house.texas.gov, or by phone at (512) 463-0554 

 

 

State Representative Jarvis Johnson 

District 139  

(Capitol) 512.463.0554   

(District) 713.699.3043 
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